

+

# Meeting Agenda & Minutes

**When** 2023-05-30 14:00 UTC (10:00 am EST and 16:00 CET)

**Where** Teams:  
[https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting\\_MDhjNTViZGEtMWFjYS00OTVmLWFkZTEtODgwY2U0NDJlOWQ0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22e85164ec-9598-49a2-98a1-709a3f29cfc6%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22201df34a-7bdc-4596-b7a2-09094429e16e%22%7d](https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MDhjNTViZGEtMWFjYS00OTVmLWFkZTEtODgwY2U0NDJlOWQ0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22e85164ec-9598-49a2-98a1-709a3f29cfc6%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22201df34a-7bdc-4596-b7a2-09094429e16e%22%7d)

## Agenda and Minutes

- 1) Participants
  - a) Chantelle Verhey, Jan Rene Larsen, Paul Thompson, Rebekah Ingram, Øystein Godøy
- 2) Adoption of the agenda
  - a) Adopted
- 3) [Review of the minutes of the meeting 2023-03-28](#)
  - a) Approved
- 4) Review of open action items
 

The list can be found [here](#)

  - a) Items on the list were discussed and prioritized
  - b) Item 9 was added: 'Create ADC Git Organization in GitHub.'
- 5) Review of status of work:
  - a) Mandate:
 

<https://arcticdc.org/activities/core-projects/vocabularies-and-semantics-wg>. The mandate was read again, and it was decided to that it will stay as it is.
  - b) Leadership: Rebekah Ingram was elected as a new chair.
- 6) ADC co-chairmanship. Jan Rene reported on the status.
- 7) Awareness, including discussion of extent and purpose [Skipped]
- 8) Upcoming events
  - a) The next Polar to Global Online Interoperability and Data Sharing Workshop/Hackathon is 20th July 20-22 UTC: <https://p2g-data.org/workshops>
  - b) PDF V planned Oct 30 - Nov 3rd, 2023: <https://polar-data-forum.org/>
- 9) Next call is 27th June 2023. [Agenda](#)
  - a) [Add Peter to the agenda on CARPADUS]

Relevant information for the WG is found here:

<https://arcticdc.org/activities/core-projects/vocabularies-and-semantics-wg>

Send an email to polarsemantics (at) gmail.com if you want to receive future announcements.